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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed October 18, 2018

Fire crews extinguish fire at Franklyn Street gym

Summary
Shortly after midnight on Thursday, October 18, 2018, Nanaimo Fire Rescue responded to a fire at the Franklyn
Street Gym located at 421 Franklyn St. Upon arrival, smoke was showing from the side of the building and a fire
had spread to the roof. Firefighters from all four stations responded to this incident and worked for over three
hours to bring it under control.

Fire investigators have determined that the fire is suspicious and will be been turned over to the Nanaimo RCMP.

Strategic Link: Public Safety

Key Points
● Fire crews extinguish fire at Franklyn Street gym.
● Fortunately, the building was sprinklered which aided in the suppression of the fire.
● Any media requests should be directed to the RCMP.

Quotes
"Fire crews did a great job controlling this fire from spreading throughout the entire building. There is heavy
water damage that will impact any services offered out of this facility for some time."

Karen Fry
Fire Chief

Nanaimo Fire Rescue
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Contact:

Karen Fry
Fire Chief
Nanaimo Fire Rescue
karen.fry@nanaimo.ca
250 753-7311

View the online edition for more information -
https://cnan.ca/2CSlIBW

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR181018FireCrewsExtinguishFireAtFranklynStreetGym.html

